
 

If you would like to find out more, please come to our free information session on 

DATE: Wednesday 10th September 

TIME: 13.30 

LOCATION: The waiting room, Four Shires Medical Centre 

This is for Mann Cottage Surgery patients only. 

If you would like to attend, please advise our team by – completing a website form 

https://moretondoctors.nhs.uk/services/managing-your-health-online/online-

forms/contact-the-practice/ or speaking to reception. 
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